
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Kate Delano 610-278-3148 
 
 

16-YEAR-OLD JORDAN SCOTT KILLED IN NORRISTOWN; DETECTIVES 
SEEKING INFORMATION 

 
 
NORRISTOWN, Pa. (July 7, 2017) — Montgomery County District Attorney 
Kevin R. Steele and Norristown Police Chief Mark E. Talbot, Sr., announce the 
joint investigation into the murder of Jordan Scott, which occurred on Chain 
Street in the Municipality of Norristown on July 6, 2017. 
 
On 6:32 p.m., Thursday, July 6, 2017, Norristown Police responded to a 
reported shooting in the 600 block of Chain Street. Arriving officers located a 
17-year-old male and a 16-year-old male, both of whom sustained apparent 
gunshot wounds. The 16-year-old, identified as Jordan Scott of the 500 block 
of High Street in Norristown, was pronounced dead at Mercy Suburban 
Hospital. The 17-year-old victim was transported to Paoli Hospital for 
treatment. 
 
Anyone with information is asked to call the Norristown Police Department at 
610-270-0977 or the Montgomery County Detective Bureau at 610-278-3368.  
 
     Approved for release: 
 
 
       
     Edward F. McCann, Jr. 
     First Assistant District Attorney 
 
 
CRIMINAL CHARGES, AND ANY DISCUSSION THEREOF, ARE MERELY ALLEGATIONS AND ALL 
DEFENDANTS ARE PRESUMED INNOCENT UNTIL AND UNLESS PROVEN GUILTY. 
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